
 
 

RIVERSIDE SHERIFFS’ ASSOCIATION ENDORSE MICHELLE 
RODRIGUEZ FOR ASSEMBLY DISTRICT 53 

 
(Pomona, CA) - Today, Michelle Rodriguez, a life-long advocate for public safety and 
stronger community-police relationships, is proud to announce an endorsement from 
the Riverside Sheriffs' Association in her bid for the 53rd Assembly District. The 
Riverside Sheriffs' Association represents more than 4,000 active and retired Deputy 
Sheriffs, Correctional Deputies, D.A. Investigators, Probation Officers, Deputy Coroners, 
and Welfare Fraud Investigators.  

"I am deeply honored to receive the endorsement of the Riverside Sheriffs' 
Association," said Rodriguez. "This support demonstrates to our shared vision of 
ensuring safety and security for all families in the Inland Empire. Crime across our 
state has gotten out of hand, and in the Assembly, I will be focused on finding 
solutions- and fighting for justice. Together, we will work to keep our neighborhoods 
safe.” 

As a lifelong resident of the 53rd District and a working-class mother who has overcome 
over adversity, including gun violence, Rodriguez brings a unique and powerful 
perspective to the issues facing our communities. Her professional background in local 
public schools and healthcare, combined with her roles as a community leader, 
showcases her deep commitment to community service and public safety. 

Rodriguez's campaign continues to gain momentum, with a growing coalition of support 
from law enforcement, community leaders, and residents who believe in her vision for a 
safer, more prosperous 53rd Assembly District.  

For more information, please contact info@michelleforassembly.com or visit 
www.michelleforassembly.com to read about Michelle’s vision and join her campaign.  
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